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7th October 2024  

Dear Families,  

Subject: Your Voice Matters - Parent Survey  

At All Saints Marsh Academy, we believe that your insights are invaluable in helping us 
enhance our school community. We want to know what we are doing well and where we 
can improve our offerings for families. This is your opportunity to share your thoughts and 
help us shape our curriculum to provide the best possible educational experience for our 
children.  

To better understand your views on your child's experience at school, we have created a 
short survey designed to capture your feedback. Your perspectives are essential in 
recognising our strengths and identifying areas for improvement.  

The survey will be open from Wednesday, October 9th, to Wednesday, October 23rd. You 
can access the survey through the following link: Parent/Carer Survey.  

Based on last year’s feedback, we have tailored this year's survey to focus more on our 
individual school, and we’ve included an open comment box for you to expand on your 
thoughts if you wish.  

We kindly ask that each family take just 5 minutes to complete the survey. It is important to 
us that everyone’s voice is heard, as your feedback is crucial in helping us improve our 
offerings for the children.  

Thank you for your continued support and partnership. We look forward to hearing your 
thoughts!  

Best regards,  

Liam O’Sullivan   

 
Headteacher  
All Saints Marsh Academy  

  

https://forms.office.com/e/samQpfAHAc

